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From: zrants < >
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 1:03 PM
To: Regional Housing Need Allocation
Subject: We support the Nix the Nine request that you dismiss the RHNA numbers 

*External Email*  

 

November 25, 2020 
 

Mayor Jesse Arreguin, President 
ABAG Executive Board 
c/o ABAG & MTC Public Information Office 
RHNA@bayareametro.gov 
  
Dear President Arreguin and ABAG Executive Board Members: 
  

Summary:  Reject the proposed RHNA Methodology until the accuracy of the housing 
numbers is confirmed, the assumptions are aligned with the reality of state (not national) 
trends in a post-COVID world; and the legality of the decision is determined. 

As an individual and neighborhood representative in San Francisco, I support the Nix the Nine 
request that you dismiss the RHNA numbers. We feel they are based on false assumptions 
and misrepresent the current housing needs of our communities. Count our neighbors among 
those who reject the RHNA numbers.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mari Eliza, 
 
Concerneed San Francisco Citizen and on behalf of Mission Street Nieghbors. 
 
 




